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46th Meeting Summary 
The Panel met via ZOOM on 26 November 2024. 
The Panel confirmed its correspondence to an INC member about the provision of a low-value medical item. It noted that, while it did not have jurisdiction with respect to matters relating to the Baby Friendly Hospital Initiative (BFHI), BFHI accredited services are unlikely to be able to accept and use paper measuring tapes, as this is likely to be inconsistent with the BFHI standards.
The Panel noted that the Ministry of Health had decided not to refer an earlier complaint under the Health Workers’ Code to the Health and Disability Commissioner.
The Panel noted the formalisation of its reporting line to the Public Health Agency. It looks forward to working with the PHA including on completing updates to the WHO Code webpages and the Panel’s terms of reference.
The Panel reviewed and finalised the 2023/24 Annual Report, which will be published on the Ministry of Health website.  
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